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Memorandum and Documentation 
 
TO: Terrylynn DiChiara, SC Division of Veteran’s Affairs 

FROM: Catherine McNicoll, Director of Legal and Legislative Affairs 

DATE: November 29, 2017 

SUBJECT: Veteran Directed Home and Community Based Services Program (VDHCBS) 

 
Please find enclosed the documents that you requested during your conversation with Anne Wolf 
at the Lieutenant Governor’s Office on Aging. I have also included some additional documents 
and the list below to provide some context; however this does not represent the entire situation.  
 
Exhibit 1 - May 15, 2016 - Provider Agreement between Dorn VA and the Lieutenant Governor’s 
Office on Aging 
 
Exhibit 2* - October 18, 2017 - Email Correspondence from Area Agency on Aging Director to 
Lieutenant Governor’s Office on Aging and Attached Letter from Dorn VA to Veteran (Veteran 
information redacted) 
 
Exhibit 3* - November 1, 2017 - Email Correspondence from Area Agency on Aging Director to 
Lieutenant Governor’s Office on Aging and Attached Frequently Asked Questions from Dorn VA 
to Veteran  
 
Exhibit 4 - November 28, 2017 - Letter from Catherine McNicoll, Lieutenant Governor’s Office 
on Aging to David Omura, Dorn VA 
 
Exhibit 5 - November 29, 2017 - Email thread in response to November 28, 2017 letter (Exhibit 
4) 
 
 
*Please note that the date in the header for these emails is not the date they were received by the 
Lieutenant Governor’s Office on Aging, the relevant date is lower in the document.  






















































